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Strongly Oppose Passing HB 3197 as drafted would be a staunch step backwards for 

this Committee in protecting needed housing development and meeting our housing 

goals and would send the message that only housing in a fraction of our communities 

deserves protection from unreasonable costs and delay." 

 

 


